



Language Arts

The students have been doing a lot of public speaking exercises like role playing the story 'The stone soup' as well as presenting their hobbies or interests to the class. Some students used google slides to present their passion, and some students used props to express themselves.





Math

Students began working on the fractions unit this month. They looked at equivalent fractions and created a puzzle. They changed improper fractions to mixed fractions and visa versa. Students also added and subtracted mixed fractions and will continue to practice more and more.

Science

We have been learning about the differences between plant and animal cells. Students studied the parts of a cell, like the nucleus and chloroplasts, and what each part does. This unit helped us understand how living things work on a small scale.

History

Students presented their work on Greek history and submitted their semester projects. They began working in groups to prepare a skit based on a story from Greek mythology. Students will present their skits to the class.